Town of Glastonbury
Health Department

MEMORANDUM

Date: April 19, 2021

To:  Town Planning & Zoning Commission

From: Don Kendrick, R.S., Sanitarian @

Re: 212 Manchester Road, accessory apartment, Marschat

The Department recommends approval of this proposal based upon deep hole test pit was witnessed by

the Health Department on April 19, 2021. An area on this property was identified that can accommodate
a replacement septic system for the original home and the proposed accessory apartment.
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